
Dear Valued Library Users, 

We are excited to announce that our library's digital catalog will be undergoing a significant 

upgrade! Starting from [Upgrade Start Date], our new and improved catalog will provide you 

with enhanced features and a more user-friendly experience. 

What to Expect: 

• Improved search functionality 

• Streamlined borrowing processes 

• Mobile-friendly interface 

• Enhanced account management options 

During the upgrade, there may be temporary disruptions in access to the catalog. We appreciate 

your patience and understanding as we work to bring you a better service. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to our staff at [Contact 

Information]. 

Thank you for being a part of our library community! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Library Name] 


